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Stroke is a critical public health issue with substantial global implications, as well as here in 
Delaware. It occurs when the blood supply to the brain is interrupted, leading to potentially 
devastating consequences. As a leading cause of death and disability, stroke poses significant 
challenges to healthcare systems, families, and individuals. Public health strategies are essential 
for both prevention and management. 
Preventing strokes requires addressing risk factors through public awareness campaigns and 
policy changes. High blood pressure, smoking, poor diet, lack of exercise, and excessive alcohol 
consumption contribute to stroke risk. Public health initiatives can educate communities about 
these factors and promote healthier lifestyles. Moreover, creating environments that support 
physical activity and access to nutritious foods can mitigate risk. 
Public health efforts must also focus on improving stroke care and outcomes. Timely recognition 
and treatment are crucial to minimize brain damage. Public health systems can enhance 
emergency response systems, train healthcare professionals, and establish stroke treatment 
protocols. Ensuring access to stroke-ready hospitals equipped with specialized interventions can 
significantly improve survival rates and post-stroke quality of life. 
Equity in stroke care is paramount. Vulnerable populations often face disparities in stroke 
prevention, treatment, and rehabilitation. Public health campaigns should address these inequities 
by targeting underserved communities, offering culturally sensitive information, and improving 
access to healthcare services. 
Stroke's impact on public health necessitates a comprehensive approach encompassing 
prevention, treatment, and equity. By raising awareness, fostering healthier lifestyles, improving 
medical responses, and addressing disparities, public health initiatives can mitigate the burden of 
stroke on individuals and society as a whole. 
The Delaware Academy of Medicine/Delaware Public Health Association has been pleased to 
support several initiatives around professional and consumer education regarding stroke. We 
have supported the annual Delaware Stroke Initiative conference which brings together 
practitioners, researchers and affected communities, and host we delawarestrokeresources.org 
This issue of the Journal continues our commitment to this topic. We curated this issue to raise 
awareness and provide education, and as always, we welcome your feedback and input. 
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